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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING Wednesday Jan 26, 1983; BOARD OF DIRECTORS Wednesday Feb 9, 1983.
Membership meeting will feature the annual GAME DINNER at $6.50 per adult and $3.50 per
child. The dinner starts at 7:00 PM and ONLY THE FIRST 180 PERSONS can be served.

ANY GAME DONATIONS will be welcomed, such as deer hams or shoulders. There will be
Brunswick Stew and Goose. (The Goose Cammittee reported poor results this year.) Les
says no Wild Boar or Salmon but he has received a Dromedary Hump from a friend in Arabia.

Also, if you can help with the dinner, or on the day before, call les Kenney (253-3430).

TURKEY SHOOTS every Saturday at 6:30 PM. Les Kenney reported a record 16 shoots on Dec. 18
with 50 people attending. WINNER of the shotqun was James Bogley, a non-member.

MARCH 26 - Another shotgun drawing for Turkey Shoot Winners, plus a $50 best attendance
prize/drawing. Must be present to win.

TRAP/SKEET - Les Kenney reported on the past year's operations and the proceeds to the
Chapter.

PROCEEDS from the Turkey Shoots and Trap/Skeet are good for the Chapter but more members
are needed to help in these activities. Les Kenney can't do it alone with only a few
members, so call him (253-3430) to discuss your help. The Board expressed appreciation
to Les in a Vote of Thanks.

FIREWOOD/XMAS Tree proceeds were good, as reported by Charlie Wiles. Plans are to plant
400 pine trees soon.

NEW ROAD to Rifle Range - Plans are to find a hauler for the stone provided by Rockville
Crushed Stone. MEANWHILE, when the road is soft/muddy, please DO NOT USE.

MARCH DINNER MEETING - Chic Chaconas plans to have a Wild Turkey expert for the program.
Details later.

1983 CALENDAR - Please check the calendar you have received to make sure you don't miss
out on other great activities. There's always a supply of calendars and back issues of
Newsletters in the Rathskeller.

IWLA NAME TAGS - Members should check the bulletin board in the Rathskeller to pick up
their name tags.

APRIT, 10, 1983 - The MARYLAND STATE DIVISION will have its quarterly meeting all day at
our chapter house. All members are invited. Watch for details on lunch and other

particulars in future notices.



THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED Jan 1, 1983 BY THE BOARD OF
DIRECTORS AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTTION:

SPCNSOR

Rick Coulter 977-4168 Frank Niechniedowicz
9148 Turtle Dove Lane

Gaithersburg, MD 20879

Armand D. Harris 854-2093 0. 5. McCollum
12921 Kentbury Drive
Clarksville, MD 21029

Raymond- C. Surgen 921-9350 Rick Egerter
19018 Stedwick Drive
Gaithersburg, MD 20879

Carolyn M. Edwards 384-3459 Laurence Dodson
4404 Sandy Spring Road
Burtonsville, MD 20866

C. Brad Sears 992-7874 Bill Rahn
8723 Hayshed Lane
Columbia, MD 21045

Paul Martin 774-7327 James R. Martin
3722 Queen Mary Drive
Olney, MD 20832

Joe E. Cole 526-0041 Robert M. Moore
3406 15th Street, N.E.
Washington, D.C. 20018

1983 DUES are $68 Membership and no MES payments. Those of you fine members still owing
these dues or past MES payments will be receiving reminder letters from the Membership
Chairman (Bill Rahn) and/or the Chapter Secretary. You are encouraged to respond
fairly and join all those who are already paid up.

MARCH RANGE ROSTER, SKEET/TRAP

SAT 3/05 1. Bill Rahn 774-6234
2. Rick Egerter 384-6436
SUN 3/06 1. Brian Baldwin 869-7016
2. Joe Schoppelrei 681-6537
SAT 3/12 1. Dave Anderson 585-1053
2. Smith DeForce 460-8762
SUN 3/13 1. John Ogilvie 774-2551
2. Larry Dodson 424-0918
SAT 3/19 1. Bill Spence 946-7716
2. Dick Curtis 384-6367
SUN 3/20 1. Mike York 489-4825
2. Rick Insley =
SAT 3/26 1. Jim Carberry 869-4279
2. Addison Carraciola 831-6923
SUN 3/27 1. 0.S. McCollum 286-3707
2. Bill Maneely 972-3674

SUNDAY Mar 20, 1983 - MUZZLELOADERS - Bill McLaughlin invites members to bring your
friends and shootin' gear to a Black Powder Rifle Turkey Shoot at 1:00 PM on Sunday,
March 20, 1983. Only $1.50 for each prize round at 50 yards offhand.

Newsletter submitted by Ed Totah,
Corresponding Secretary
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